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Best beginnings is a wonderful program.  All 3 of my kids enjoy getting their books in the mail.  It definitely
 encouraged their reading at an early age and there imagination is amazing. Currently my 5 year old and my 3 year
 old love listening to me read them the story, The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe. Their comprehension is
 amazing to me.  I remember reading this series when I was in junior high.  Please continue to fund this very
 important early education program.

Thank you,
Angela Michaud
907-433-9974
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